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UPDATE:  

KUB contract crews continue work on the wastewater collection system in the 
following areas May 1-5:

• �Pipe bursting installations and manhole replacements with intermittent road 
closures 

	 o �Longview Road (Intermittent lane closures)
	 o �Village Road (Intermittent lane closures)

• Clean-up and restoration 
	 o �Forest Heights Road between Sutherland Avenue and Jomandowa Drive 

(Intermittent lane closures)
	 o �Renford Road between Kelly Place and Hillview Road (Intermittent lane 

closures)
	 o Forest View Road (Intermittent lane closures)

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


